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Bill Harris 18:30 18:00 24:49 42:49

Tina Clossick 11:30 11:30 26:01 37:31

Owen Astrachan 7:30 8:00 26:02 34:02

Aaron Kramer 2:30 3:00 25:57 28:57

Chris Gould 10:30 10:30 26:33 37:03

Joao Correia 19:30 19:00 27:25 46:25

Carol Scheible 18:30 18:30 26:28 44:58

Jessica Delgehausen 7:00 7:00 27:47 34:47

Carolyn Huettel 14:00 14:00 28:07 42:07

Justin Verdirone 5:30 4:30 27:40 32:10

Denise Larson 14:00 14:00 28:08 42:08

Barbara Hindenach 24:00 25:00 28:59 53:59

Jim Hotelling 18:00 20:00 26:48 46:48

Mike Kelley 3:30 5:30 27:44 33:14

Paul Wormsbecher 11:00 7:00 29:37 36:37

LacieRae Cunningham 19:30 19:30 25:56 45:26

Victoria Kendra 13:00 13:00 26:54 39:54

Alison Gracey 10:00 10:00 26:55 36:55

Kevin Gauger 8:00 8:00 30:35 38:35

George RetschBogart 17:30 17:30 24:19 41:49

Dana Hornkohl 13:00 13:00 29:57 42:57

Alex Bibbey 4:30 4:30 31:29 35:59

Tom Kirby 13:00 13:00 26:05 39:05

Susan Harris 22:30 22:30 30:31 53:01

Kevin Rumsey 2:30 2:30 35:06 37:36

Cole Denton 7:00 7:00 25:29 32:29

Becky Trumbull 11:00 11:00 25:47 36:47

Laura Scheible 22:30 22:30 46:29 1:08:59

Larry Rothman 16:30 14:00 26:29 40:29

David Cromer 10:30 13:00 26:29 39:29

Robert Singagliese 11:00 11:00 29:02 40:02

Brooke Sonbert 22:30 22:30 46:29 1:08:59

No Team Bryan Hassin 5:30 5:30 31:59 37:29  

10

26:02

27:25

28:07

3

8 46:29

ENO EQUALIZER 2016

1

6

2

35:06

5

7 28:59

46:29

29:37

30:35

31:29

9

4

Weather: Snow mixed with rain, temperature 
in high 30s. 32 runners in 10 teams, plus one 
solo runner,  started and finished. 
 
Volunteers: Ethan Caldwell, Chris Gould, Tom 
Griffin (photographer), Laura Heyneman, Jen 
Howard, Alfred Kleinhammes, Kevin McCabe, 
Christine Stachowitz. 
 
Race Director: Richard Smith 
 
Race Report: The finish times were generally 
slower than previous years which was probably 
due to the poor weather and slippery 
conditions underfoot. Bill, Tina and Owen 
scored a decisive victory in the team race, 
which would not have been affected by any 
team allocating their handicaps in a different 
way. The course used this year should be 
exactly the same length as it has been in 
previous years up to 2014 - last year's was 
about 40 yards short. Special thanks to all the 
volunteers at the finish line, who had to do 
their work in extremely difficult conditions but 
nevertheless delivered a high-quality set of 
results. 


